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﻿Dear Mayor Nicolas and City Councilmembers,

My name is Robena Roidmaier and I am a resident of the City of South San 
Francisco. My son, Philip Roidmaier was born with a disability. I support For the 
Future Housing’s project at 428 Baden Avenue because our city needs more deeply 
affordable housing near jobs, public transit, and services. In my experience, looking 
for affordable housing in South San Francisco, my son has little to no options to find 
housing that is affordable to him because of his limited income. This project will help 
other residents of South San Francisco, like my son, who grew up in this community 
and because of a disability cannot afford to live here independently. 

Sincerely,
Robena Roidmaier

Sent from my iPad
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